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6th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 5 - Growing and Changing Session 

 

On Tuesday 12th March, Wendy Mason a Healthy Families Practitioner from the NHS Healthy 

Families Team is coming into school to deliver a Growing and Changing session to our year 5 

children in gender groups.  As part of this session, the following terms will be discussed with 

the children – puberty, the reproductive system, the menstrual cycle and scientific names for 

body parts associated with these terms. 

 

Please follow the link to view the PowerPoint presentation which will be shared with the children: 

https://walmsleyprimary.schudio.com/growing-and-changing-year-5 

 

If you would like your child to take part in this session, parental consent can be given via our 

School Gateway App (by Friday please). 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

Mr McGlashan and Miss Crompton 
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